#### LINCOLN QUILTERS GUILD BULLETIN

View this email in your browser



# Lincoln Quilters Guild Announcements

### **June's Member Appreciation Meeting**

What a wonderful night at the International Quilt Museum where we enjoyed UNL Dairy Store ice cream, a brief history of the guild, and a wonderful speaker. Although we had the challenges of heat and unknown parking arrangements, about 100 people attended the meeting. "Women's Work," presented by noted storyteller Pippa White, was educational and entertaining. I will never think of DUCT tape in the same way again. Kudos to the women and the lives that Pippa highlighted, and a special thanks to all of the members and guests who attended in very hot weather!

## LQG meeting and workshop - July 11th and 12th

Gyleen Fitzgerald is our July speaker. For those who attended the June meeting, you saw a sample of her beautiful work which will also be on display at our July meeting. The evening's program, "It's a Polygon Affair," will be informative and will be followed by an all-day class at the IQM on Tuesday, July 12th, where Gyleen will demonstrate making 'stress-free' curves. See more information on the LQG website including timing and supply list for the July 12th workshop. Non-members of the LQG can sign up for the workshop starting June 22nd. Bring a friend and have a fun day.

The July meeting will return to College View Church with a meeting starting at 7 p.m. Normal activities will resume with announcements, speaker, and show 'n tell.

### **Upcoming Events**

Quilt Nebraska 2022 will take place July 21 – 24 in Kearney, NE. Enjoy national speakers Kathy Delaney and Reeze Hanson plus 19 regional teachers and 26 Classes / Lectures. Final registration for classes is June 26th (more information).

Are you interested in helping at the Lancaster County Super Fair? If so, please contact Cindy Brenning at <a href="mailto:funlowincb@yahoo.com">funlowincb@yahoo.com</a>. She will provide information for submitting quilts for judging as well as sharing volunteer opportunities. Roles include checking in quilts, judging, display, and monitoring quilts when open to the public. The Guild will again support the fair by providing a ribbon for the "best in show" winner and a monetary prize. The fair runs from July 28 - 31.

Independence Day is coming up, so please enjoy this time - barbeque, family, and fireworks for everyone!



Copyright © 2022 Lincoln Quilters Guild, All rights reserved.

You are receiving this email because you asked to receive information from the Lincoln Quilters Guild.

#### Our mailing address is:

Lincoln Quilters Guild PO Box 6861 Lincoln, NE 68506

Add us to your address book

Our website is: http://lincolnquiltersguild.org

Want to change how you receive these emails?

You can <u>update your preferences</u> or <u>unsubscribe from this list</u>

